









Email: admin@irthingtonvillage.cumbria.sch.uk http://www.irthingtonvillage.cumbria.sch.uk/ Headteacher Lynn Harrison

2.11.17

Dear Parents,

All of the children at school have produced a piece of artwork entitled 'What Remembrance means to me'. This artwork and the quilts and clay poppies made in previous years will be part of a bigger exhibition at Brampton Community Centre. The exhibition is open this Friday 3rd November 2-6pm and Saturday 4th November 10-12am. Everyone is invited to this exhibition. Why not pop in and have a look?

Yours sincerely,

Lynn Harrison